
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 
Information as of: March 2025 

Demolition of gas station and removal 
of hazardous materials at Don Mills 
Road and Wynford Drive 
Expected start date: As early as April 1, 2025 

Expected completion date: July 2025 

Hours of work: Weekdays from 7:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 



   
 

 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community office: 
45 Overlea Blvd. Unit 153 
 
General hours:  
Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 
 

What is happening? 

• In preparation for the upcoming Ontario Line station and elevated guideway, crews must 
safely remove the vacant gas station structure at 843 Don Mills Road.  

• Crews will remove trees within the work area, disconnect underground utilities (e.g. water, 
gas, hydro) and remove the existing structure.  

• A professional team specializing in the handling, extraction and disposal of hazardous 
materials within the vacant gas station property will conduct this work. 

• Hazardous materials such as underground fuel tanks and fuel pumps will be safely 
contained and secured before being transported to a hazardous waste disposal facility. 
Hazardous materials will not be left or stored on site. 

• This work is scheduled to begin as early as April 1, 2025, with the expected completion 
of demolition in July 2025. 

• Following demolition, the site will be backfilled and remain secured for the construction of 
the future Ontario Line station and guideway.  

• Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Friday. 

What to expect? 

• Businesses near the work site can expect to hear noise and vibration caused by trucks, 
excavators, loaders, tri-axles, backhoes, and other construction equipment related to this 
work. 

• All equipment will be safely secured within the fenced work area. 

• Construction hoarding will restrict public access to the site. 

• No traffic restrictions will be required for this work. 
• Every effort will be made to minimize disruption. 
• Public transit will not be impacted by this work. 

 

About the project 

• 15.6-kilometre subway line that will make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto and 
beyond. 

• 15 stops and more than 40 connections to other transit, including GO train, subway, LRT, 
streetcar and bus lines. 

• Less than 30 minutes from one end of the line to the other.  

• 28,000 fewer car trips on the road each day. 
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